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S
WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE CORPORATION

P.0. Box 1200, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54305 

September 6, 1984 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: Mr. S. A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Docket 50-305 
Operating License DPR-43 
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant 
Technical Specification Regarding Lower Limits of Detection

References: 1) Letter from C. J. Paperiello (NRC) to C. W. Giesler (WPSC) dated 
March 8, 1984, transmitting Inspection Report 50-305/84-01.  

2) Letter from D. C. Hintz (WPSC) to S. A. Varga (NRC) dated 
August 21, 1984

Inspection Report 84-01 noted our commitment to review the approximate Minimum 
Detectable Activity (MDA) specifications of Table 4.10-1 of the Kewaunee Nuclear 
Power Plant Technical Specifications and propose revised specifications, if 
needed (open item 83-03-01). This was to have been completed by August 1, 1984.  
Our review of these specifications is complete; however, as we have discussed 
with Ms. Nora Nicholson of NRC-Region III, we intend to submit the related tech
nical specification revisions as part of the Radiological Effluent Technical 
Specifications (RETS) approximately March 1, 1985. Since the RETS work includes 
Table 4.10-1 (and much more), combining these items will eliminate some redun
dant work.

Very truly yours, 

D. C. Hintz 
Manager - Nuclear Power
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cc - Mr. Robert Nelson, US NRC 

Ms. Nora Nicholson, US NRC Region III (w/attach-Ref.2)
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